
S’mores 
and Cicadas

This year, the annual cicadas are emerging alongside
the cicadas of Brood XIX, which emerge just once
every 13 years! Join us to learn about and listen to

these amazing insects. Then, stick around to make a
s’more! This free program will take place in the area
around the parking lot and trailhead. Please bring a

lawn chair or picnic blanket along with insect repellent
and a flashlight. For more information, call the Roaring

River State Park naturalist at 417-847-3742.

Big Sugar Creek State Park
Saturday, June 15, 2024, 7 p.m.
6727 Big Sugar Creek Road, Pineville, Mo.


